
 

TRN/kw 

Monday 24th February 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Year 10 Information 
 
I hope that all students and parents/carers had a restful half-term. I am writing to you about arrangements for 
year 10 pastoral support for the two weeks after half-term. Mr Finean is currently unwell and will be away from 
work for a period of time, until at least 7th March 2025. We wish him a speedy recovery but in his absence, Mrs 
Willis will be the main point of contact for year 10 pastoral support. It is important that I let you know about this 
absence so that any urgent correspondence reaches the appropriate colleague.  
 
In addition to your child's tutor, Mrs Willis can be contacted via ewillis@queenelizabeths.com 
 
I am also pleased to welcome Mr Stickels, who will join our pastoral support team from 25th February 2025. Mr 
Stickels has experience of working with young people in pastoral roles and we are confident that he will be a 
strong addition to the team. He replaces Ms. Barnett, who is moving into a different role in the school’s 
attendance team until June 2025. Mrs Topliss, who has been working as the attendance officer on a temporary 
basis since December 2024, will now move permanently into this role.  
 
Thank you for your understanding with this matter and we will update you if there are any further staffing changes 
affecting year 10 students.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Thomas Neill​
Headteacher​
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